We are requesting a decrease of the setback requirements for a kennel license from 300m to 100m. This is a request for personal dogs and will not be for commercial use. We will not be operating any dog related businesses from this property.

We have purchased the home and are moving in on July 7<sup>th</sup> 2025. We have obtained written and signed permission from the current owners to begin this process. These documents as well as other supporting references have been attached to this application.

We are responsible dog owners who do not allow our dogs to run at large. We have included plans of our intended fenced areas to ensure that our dogs are contained. They are never left outdoors unattended and will not be allowed to bark excessively. We will pay annual kennel license fees and individual dog registrations to the township in a timely manner.

Our dogs are fully health tested, up to date on vetting, and have years of training classes and competition experience. We would be happy to provide you with registration and title certificates from both the Canadian and American Kennel Clubs as well as the Agility Association of Canada.

As a military family with a posting back to CFB Kingston, we were happy to find a property to our liking within the TLTI, as we were previous residents and enjoyed our time living in the area. Letters of reference for both ourselves and our dogs are available upon request.

Thank you for your consideration.